COPY.
flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Srd June, 1928.

Dear Sirs,

I duly recelived Mr. Chesthem's letter of the 28th

ultimo giving particulars of the guestlions put by Mr. Nutton

of the Board of Trade to Mr. J.C. Kencall and the replles given

g

in respect of the concliticn, 2c., of the "ANGLO AUSTRALIAN",
and have to acquaint you thet the contents have been culy noted.
Thanking Mr, Chectham for his attention in the matter,
1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Sécretary.

The surveyors,

CARDIFF.
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